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COLLABORATING IN THE CLOUD
Teachers from the HSIE Faculty have been using Miro Board with their students during
Blended Learning Online!

This is a great tool that allows students to be brainstorming and concept mapping in real-time. Each
student is able to contribute to the lesson by adding thought, ideas and answers using digital sticky
notes that add to a whole class effort.

The beauty of this teaching & learning strategy is that it allows the class to view each other’s ideas
and really establish a community of learning and knowledge around the relevant topic or learning
focus. Indeed it’s true, we learn better together!
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Stuart McCormack
Director of Student Wellbeing - Senior School
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